
Public Notice 

 

 

The Board of Education of the Riverdale Community Unit School District #100 will hold a 

Public Hearing on Monday, June 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., in the High School Library, 9622 256th 

Street North, Port Byron, IL 61275. 

 

The purpose of said Hearing will be to receive comment on a proposed waiver application to 

allow the District to continue waiving the tuition requirements for children of non-resident staff 

members.  

 


